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MEMORANDUM TO COUNCIL 

TO: Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Phillip A. Zavadil, City Manager 

CC: Aubrey Wegeleben, City Clerk; Stephanie Mandregan, Finance Director 

DATE: February 6, 2025 
RE: Resolution 25-01 – A Resolution of the City of Saint Paul Adopting the Pribilof Island 

Regional Transportation Safety Action Plan  

SUMMARY: Resolution 25-01 approves the Pribilof Island Regional Transportation Safety 
Action Plan. 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION: Council has not acted on this topic. 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION:  The City of Saint Paul, Alaska (City) received a US 
Department of Transportation Safer Streets for All grant to develop a transportation safety action 
plan (Plan) for the communities of Saint Paul and Saint George Islands. The City contracted Kuna 
Engineering to prepare the Pribilof Island Regional Transportation Safety Action Plan. Several 
meetings with held with the community and community partners on both islands to gather concerns 
and input for the plan. The Plan list 6 implementation project options which the Council will need 
to prioritize. 

ALTERNATIVES: Council could choose not to approve this resolution. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  None 

LEGAL: None 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATION: Administration 
recommends approval of this resolution and plan.  

PROPOSED MOTION: I move to approve Resolution 25-01.  

ATTACHMENTS: Resolution 25-01, Commitment Letter, Presentation on the Plan, and Pribilof 
Island Regional Transportation Safety Action Plan. 


